
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: September 18, 2014 

TO: Zoning Hearing Officer 

FROM: Pete Bentley, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance 
 Project File Number:  PLN2014-00067 
 Corner of Del Mar Avenue and Madrone Avenue, Moss Beach  
 
 
Staff, with the applicant’s concurrence, is requesting continuance of this item to a date 
uncertain to allow for additional review of the parcel’s title history.  Public notification will 
be sent again when this item is rescheduled to be heard by the Zoning Hearing Officer. 
 
 


